
 

  

 

 
Project Update—February 21, 2019 

Week of February 18 

Excavation support for box culvert work 
finished up by Red Lobster. Crews 
continued box culvert installation near Red 
Lobster as well.  

Week of February 25 

Crews will continue box culvert 
construction near Red Lobster. Please note 
that access to Red Lobster will be 
maintained throughout construction.  
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